
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 4, 2004 
 
 
 
Todd Lesser 
North County Communications Corporation 
3802 Rosecrans Street, Suite 485 
San Diego, CA  92110 
 
Dear Todd Lesser: 
 
Effective June 4, 2004, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission grants 
North County Communications Corporation, registration in Docket UT-040761 as a 
competitive telecommunications company.  Enclosed is a certificate evidencing that 
North County Communications Corporation, is authorized to provide telecommunication 
services identified in its price list.  As a registered telecommunications company, North 
County Communications Corporation, must comply with the statutes and rules governing 
telecommunications companies in the state of Washington including Title 80 RCW, 
Chapter 480-80 WAC, Chapter 480-120 WAC, and Chapter 480-121 WAC.   
WAC 480-121-063 identifies regulatory requirements that are waived for competitively 
classified telecommunication companies. 
 
In accordance with WAC 480-120-303 North County Communications Corporation, must 
submit to the Commission an annual report form and pay regulatory fees no later than 
May 1st of each year. 
 
North County Communications Corporation, must maintain a complete copy of its price 
list on a website accessible to the public using standard web browser software. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 


